
UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS 
MARINE CORPS BASE 

CAMP LEJEUNE, NORTH CAROLINA 28542-5001 

.  I  

IN REPLY REFER TO: 

6286 
BEMD 

11 FEB 1992 

North Carolina Department of Environment, Health 
and Natural Resources 

Attn: Jack Butler, Superfund Section 
Post Office Box 27687 
401 Oberlin Road 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27611 

Dear Mr. Butler: 

This letter acknowledges your recent phone conversation with Mr. 
George Radford wherein you were invited to attend a Technical 
Review Committee Meeting. The meeting is set for Thursday, 
February 20, 1992, at 1:00 p.m. and is expected to last until 
approximately 4:00 p.m. The tmeeting will be held at Building 1 
in the Facilities Conference Room 8250. The enclosed maps will 
assist you in locating Building 1, and parking is available in 
the rear of the building. 

Also, find enclosed a list of documents that have recently been 
submitted to you by our contractor, Baker Environmental, 

?f+-- Incorporated. Specific site discussion from these documents will 
involve the Hadnot Point Industrial Area, Storage Lots 201 and 
203 (Site #6), the Marine Corps Air Station, New River Mercury 
Dump (Site #48), and the Rifle Range Chemical Dump (Site #69). 

We appreciate your continued interest in our Installation 
Restoration Program and look forward to seeing you here on 
February 20, 1992. If you have any questions or comments, please 
contact Mr. George Radford, Installation Restoration Program 
Manager, Environmental Management Department at telephone 
(919) 451-5093/5094. 

1 Sincerely, .--y 
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&;~~-y&; & ,r------ 

ROBERT L. WARREN 
Assistant Chief of Staff, 
Envirotimental Management 
By direction of the 
Commanding General 

Encl: 
(1) Maps 
(2) Document L,isting 

ps Copy to: (w/o encl) 
LANTNAVFACENGCOM Code 1822 (L. Boucher) 


